Deckerville Community Schools
Board News Release
August 28, 2017
The General Fund bills in the amount of $73,709.32 were approved by the Board.
The Athletic Fund bills in the amount of $42.40 were approved by the Board.

The Board heard a presentation by Charles Andrews of the Michigan Leadership Institute on School
Board/Superintendent Communications.

The Board approved the hiring of Timothy Brabant as the Boys Varsity Basketball Coach.
The Board accepted, with regret, the resignation of Amber Loomis as the 7t grade girls volleyball coach.
Jesse Kubacki was hired by the Board to fill the 7t grade girls volleyball coaching position.

The Board accepted, with regret, the resignation of Denneil Park as Cook’s Helper to take another
position with the district and approved the hiring of Pam Spencer to fill this position.

The Board approved the hiring of Kayla Lundgren for the position of Cook’s Helper.
The Board approved to set the Operating Millage at 18.0 mills this year.

The Board approved to raise the Debt Retirement Millage to .50 mills from .36 mills.



